
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department

(HCDD), is proposing to allocate both Community Development Block Grant - Coronavirus

(CDBG-CV) Funds an Emergency Solutions Grant – Coronavirus (ESG-CV) Funds up to

the amounts designated below, for the following participating agencies:

Agencies
CDBG-CV

Funding Amount

ESG-CV

Funding Amount

Total Funding

Amount

BakerRipley $627,365.00 $6,273,654.00 $6,901,019.00

Houston Housing

Authority
$518,396.00 $1,915,016.00 $2,433,412.00

Houston Area

Women Center
$494,073.00 - $494,073.00

Northwest

Assistance

Ministries

$494,073.00 $494,073.00

Salvation Army $2,080,733.00 - $2,080,733.00

TOTAL: $4,214,640.00 $8,188,670.00 $12,403,310.00

The public has five (5) days to comment on these proposed items. The five-day period

extends from Friday, September 18, 2020 through Wednesday, September 23, 2020. For

additional information on these items, contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written

comments can be submitted by email to Kennisha at Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov.

Upon completion of the five-day public comment period, HCDD will present these items to

City Council.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please

contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6240. For more information about HCDD and its

programs, please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


